Mrs. Mayor and Lebanon City Council,

The organizers of the annual Witches Night Out celebration and The Brick Street Merchants
wouid like to request permission to use both city parking lots on St Louis Street on October 24.
We would like to use it from 2 until midnight to build the stage for the costume contest and set

up vendors .

Thank you,

AJ Dontigney
618-604-5980



